
California Area re:Generations Meeting 

July 2, 2024 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairperson, Rosemary Capanna. 

 

In attendance were: Rosemary Capanna, Pamela Chiedor, Karen Swartz, Lisa Buday, Frank Kurtik, 

and Christopher Sepesy. 

 

Pop-up Memories 

We had a decent turnout for our first event. Six or seven people stopped by and we gave away 12 of our 24 penny 

candy bags. Rose mentioned that we need to promote it more. It's generated interest for our next event, so we 

consider it a success! Karen and Rose hung out for an hour and were graciously hosted by Kelly Krahmer, who 

wants us to come back at some point and give away the rest of our bags. Since we’ve piqued interest, we will 

consider that. Also, we're trying to firm up the dates for the rest of the giveaways (saving Santa Claus Lane for last 

since it’s our “big” event).  

 

Rose had a thought about including a can of Coke with each hot dog and slice of pizza since the giveaways are 

inexpensive and easy to do. 

 

Rose will drop them o8 posters to Lisa so that she can ask businesses to display them, to help us promote Pop-up 

Memories.  

 

Lisa asked if we could do several events at once if we have enough volunteers. We’re going to try. It was discussed 

that we could “pop-up” churches, civic organizations, and the Firemen’s Carnival. 

 

Viola’s plaque 

Rose will email Sheleta and Tony at the university to see what’s up re: Viola’s plaque.  

 

Ticket booth 

Rose texted Neil at vo-tech about the ticket booth but hasn’t heard back from him yet. 

 

Karen made a motion to adjourn. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Karen Swartz, Secretary 


